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Calendar Highlights 

03/08 Cheer Information Meet 
 4-6 pm @PVA Cafe 
 
03/09 Third Quarter Ends 
 
03/09 JV Tennis Game 
 @Treaty Park 
 
03/09 Third Quarter ENDS 
 
03/10 Teacher Planning Day 
 ** NO SCHOOL 
  
03/13 to 03/17 SPRING BREAK  
 ** NO SCHOOL 
 
03/20 Classes Resume 
 
03/21 Middle School Parent 
 Information Night 6PM 
 
03/21 Cheer Tryout Interest
 Practice 4-6 pm @Gym 
 
03/21 Varsity Baseball  3:45 
 
03/23 Varsity Baseball  3:45 
 
03/27 Cheer Tryout Clinic 
 4-6 pm @Gym 
 
03/28 Report Cards Issued 
 
03/28 Varsity Baseball  3:45 
 
03/31 CHEER TRYOUTS 
 4 pm @Gym 

Bulletin 

March 2023 

 

Greetings PVA Families, 

 March has already proven to be a beautiful month so far! I 

hope you are all enjoying the lovely weather we have had lately.  It 

certainly makes everyone (children and adults) ready for Spring Break!  

 As we move through this month, we have many fun events and 

things to celebrate.  We have our basketball playoffs this week, and 

we also have our elementary field days coming up, and I have per-

sonally enjoyed lunch bunches with our February spirit wear winners. 

 When we return from Spring Break, there will be an opportunity 

for parents of 5th, 6th and 7th grade students to come together on the 

evening of March 21st to listen to a presentation about middle school 

course selections and other important middle school information. 

 We will have elementary class pictures in the month of March, 

our National Junior Honor Society will induct their new members, and 

we will end our month with our first ever Middle School Glow Bolt! 

 There are so many fun and exciting opportunities ahead for our 

students.  We will continue to communicate through newsletter and 

emails.  Please make sure you are staying informed on all of the 

events.  We are so happy to have our families participating with us as 

much as you can. 

 I hope everyone has a relaxing Spring Break and we look for-

ward to coming back together, rested and ready to tackle the re-

mainder of the school year.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Reichenberg 

Principal 



 

 

NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION 2023-2024 

OPENS TUESDAY MARCH 1, 2023 

KINDERGARTEN THROUGH 8TH GRADE 
 

To enroll for Kindergarten, your child must be 5 on or before September 1st. 
  

The following items are required to register your child: 

1. Complete Online Registration:  https://registration.powerschool.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=34623&culture=en  

2. Three proofs of residency (Mortgage Statement, Deed or lease agreement, utility bill, and one additional 

bill) 

3. Birth Certificate 

4. Florida DOH 680 Certificate of Immunization (out of state immunizations must be transferred to FL form) 

5. Physical must be dated within one year of enrollment (can be from any state) 

6. Final Report Card for school year 2022-2023 (1st – 6th grades) showing grade promotion 

If you are not sure which St. Johns County school your child is zoned to attend, please click on the following 

link:  2022-2023 Attendance Zone Locator 

 

For Hardship Out of Zone Transfer Requests, please click on the following link:   

Hardship Out of Zone Transfer Request Process – School Services (stjohns.k12.fl.us)  

  

Questions? 

Kindergarten through 5th grade contact: 

Kathleen McClung 

Kathleen.McClung@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

6th-8th grade contact: 

Mary Dominguez 

Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

New Student Registration 2023-2024 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregistration.powerschool.com%2Ffamily%2Fgosnap.aspx%3Faction%3D34623%26culture%3Den&data=05%7C01%7CMary.Dominguez%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C859b73b15aa344d8456508db19d3e22c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gis.bocc.co.st-johns.fl.us%2FSchool_zone_proposed%2F&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cad440baf1a0b4b18f25d08d8cdcd2cb4%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C63748
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolservices/transfers/
mailto:Jennifer.Mitchell@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

Save the Date – Parents of current 5th, 6th and 7th Grade Students                  

 You are invited to our Middle School Parent Information Night on Tuesday, 

March 21st at 6:00 PM. During our presentation that evening, you will learn 

about the course offerings and elective choices for the 2023-2024 school year. 

We will discuss the differences of our standard and advanced classes and dis-

cuss high school course offerings at PVA. Special guests will include our Middle 

School Counselor Ms. Ferguson, our Band Director Mr. Mattheus, and a bonus 

performance from current middle school band students. You are encouraged 

to bring your rising middle school students and get them excited for the up-

coming school year.                                                                    

We look forward to seeing you March 21st! 

 

 
Attention 6th Grade Parents 

 

The Tdap immunization is required for all 7th graders.    

Proof of this immunization on the DH 680 Form can be 

brought to the front office, faxed (904-547-4205), or 

emailed to Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us even if 

your student is still in 6th grade.  Please do this as soon as 

your child receives their shot. 

 

Per district policy, all 7th grade students are required to submit an updated  

Florida DH 680 form to include Tdap, prior to the start of 7th grade.  

mailto:Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

Save the Date! 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
8th Grade Promotion Ceremony 

May 24th, 2023 @ 6:00PM 
Location: Nease High School 

 
More information will be provided as we get closer to the 

event. 

 

 
 

8th Grade   

Semiformal Dance 
 

Celebrating the graduating class of 2023 

May 19th, 2023 

@ 6:00 PM  

 

PVA cafeteria    

GO BOBCATS! 



 

 

 
 



 

ELEMENTARY CLASS PICTURES 



 



 



 

 

In media we have some students who have finished reading all 3-5th 
grade SSYRA books!! 

 

Anika Gupta 3rd grade 

Ember Frusciente 4th grade 

Aiden Costa 4th grade 

Henry Sellers 4th grade 

Avery Wu 5th grade 

 

 

 

Congratulations and Great job readers!! 

     Let’s get ready to RUMBLE!!! 

America's Battle of the Books is a reading incentive program for students  

Our Battle of the Books competition will be held virtually on March 28th 

Our elementary team members are: 

*Avery Wu   *Ember Frusciente   *Ethan Laddaga 

*Harper Patzwald   *Sophia Osonenko 

Our two Alternates are: 

*Maya Armbruster   *Zoya Sher 

 

Congratulations team!! We wish you the best of luck!! 



 

 



School  

Counselors 

Ms. Coma  K—3 

TBA 4—5 

Ms. Ferguson  6—8 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY RECOGNIZES             
CARING 



 

 

FEBRUARY RECOGNIZES C A R I N G  

Be kind • Be compassionate and show you care • Express gratitude • 
Forgive others • Help people in need • Be charitable and altruistic  



 

 



 



 

PVA Varsity Baseball Schedule 

 
 

***Playoffs follow the next week with higher seed hosting.   

4/18 – 8th Graders FINAL home game 

Date Location Time Home Team Away Team 

3/21 Kehoe 3:45pm PVA Landrum White 

3/23 Davis Park 3:45pm PVA Pacetti Green 

3/28 Joe Pomar 3:45pm Pacetti Blue PVA 

3/30 Mills Field 3:45pm Fruit Cove PVA 

4/4 Davis Park 3:45pm Landrum Blue PVA 

4/6 Davis Park 3:45pm PVA POA/LPA 

4/11 BYE 3:45pm -------- ---------- 

4/13 Davis Park 3:45pm PVA Mill Creek 

4/18 Davis Park 3:45pm PVA Pine Island 

4/20 Cornerstone 3:45pm Landrum White PVA 

4/25 Kehoe 3:45pm Pacetti Green PVA 



 



 

 



 

 

mailto:Erin.Rohde@stjohns.k12.fl.us


If your student is missing a water 

bottle, clothing, lunch bag, etc. 

Encourage them to check out the 

Lost and Found  

 

Please make sure you order your 2022-2023 yearbook at BUY THE YEARBOOK ! 

https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool   School ID: 708600 

 

 

 

 

https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool


 

 

 
PTO Board Elections will be held in April for the 2023-2024 school year.  We need your help!  

Come play a pivotal role in supporting our amazing 
school! Nominations for the upcoming open PVA 
PTO board positions are being accepted now 
through mid-March. Learn more about the open 
board positions at 
https://pvapto.org/PTOBoardElections. Nominations 
for the open board positions can be sent to the 
elections committee at election@pvapto.org.  The 

election committee is happy to answer any questions you may have.  A conversation 
does not equal a commitment, so feel free to inquire by contacting us at the email 
above.  Additional PTO volunteer opportunities will be communicated in the future! Go 
Bobcats! 
 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2022-2023 Partners in Education 

Leaders 

Supporters 

Heroes 

 

In Kind 

 


